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Subject: RE:Shoshone National Forest Travel Management – Revised Proposed 

Action comments 
 

December 5, 2017 

  

Shoshone National Forest 

Attn: Acting Forest Supervisor 

808 Meadow Lane Avenue 

Cody, WY 82414 

  

RE:Shoshone National Forest Travel Management – Revised Proposed Action comments 

  

Dear Acting Supervisor: 

 

 have a love for all of Wyoming’s outdoor activities.  My husband 

and I are avid snowmobilers and spend every possible weekend enjoying all that Wyoming has 

to offer.   

  

Proposed Width Restriction on Groomed Snowmobile Trails 
I support the Revised PA to ‘Prohibit tracked over snow vehicles wider than untracked 64” 

wheelbases from using groomed snowmobile trails.’ I understand this to mean full-sized motor 

vehicles equipped with a track conversion kit will be prohibited on groomed trails, while large 

side-by-side UTVs will be allowed – recognizing that a 64” wheelbase UTV will be 9” o 12” 

wider (73” to 76” total width) when equipped with a track conversion kit.  

  

Proposed Motorized Use Period ‘Zone Boundaries’ 
I strongly disagree with the proposed Low Elevation and High Elevation use period ‘zone 

boundaries’.  The Wyoming winters vary from year to year and to create an arbitrary date of 

when the snowmobiling season should end is illogical.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne M. Covey 

Club member of the Sweetwater Snowpokes 

 

 

 

 




